Hopland Public Utility District

P.O. Box 386 ° Hopland, California 95449
707-462-2666 ¢ FAX 707-462-2687

FROM THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
OF THE HOPLAND PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT

NOTICE OF BOARD MEMBER VACANCY

Notice is hereby provided that there is a vacancy on the Board of Directors of the Hopland Public
Utility District (the “Board”). The Board has decided to fill the vacancy by appointment.

The Board is calling for submissions from those interested individuals who reside within the
District and who are registered voters. Residency within the District is a requirement for Board
members. Submissions for the vacated Board membership must be delivered to the District Office
and received before 12:00 noon on October 08, 2025. The District Office is located at 151 Laws
Avenue, Ukiah CA, 95482. For questions regarding Board membership please call (707) 462-2666
or email ksaylor@ciytofukiah.com. The District office is open Monday to Friday, 8 a.m. to 4 p.m.

The Board will select applicants to interview, and it is expected that the Board will conduct
interviews of selected applicants and appoint the successful interviewee to the Board at the next
Regular Board Meeting on October 9, 2025, unless a Special Meeting is called. Regular Board
meetings are conducted at the Board Meeting room located at BRUTOCAO CELLARS - 3500 S.
HWY 101 HOPLAND, CA 95449. The appointed individual will hold office until noon on the
first Friday of December 2026.
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